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(alling all young musicians, join us for a great week of festive music!

This Christmas, the course will take place between Monday 17th and Friday 21st December 2018 from
9am to 4pm at King's House School, Richmond TW10 6ES.

Our orchestra will play a mix of carols and themes from the Nutcraker as well as some Jazzy Christmas
tunes and the Corelli Christmas Concerto, with a concert for friends and family on the Friday afternoon.

Coached by a friendly team of music teachers, we give tailor-made parts to our students to
match their abilities whilst still remaining fun and challenging.
Please note that students must be grade 1 minimum to be on the course.

Prices start at £225 for the week if you book before Monday 19th November 2018.

To find out more about the course, please v1s1t
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